Newsletter
October 2025

Fenwick Early Childhood Centre .

Our session times are 08.50am —2.50pm. The ECC doors will operate from 08.50 am —09.00am and from 2.50pm —3.00pm.

If you are dropping off or collecting your child out with these times, by prior arrangement, please use the main entrance
to Fenwick PS and ECC.

Please note that our moming routines start at 09.00am.

If there is achange to pick up arrangements please let your child’s Key Worker know when dropping them off.
Alternatively you can call the main o ffice on 01560 600403. Adults who have not collected before from the Centre will
be asked for a security password. This is the password which you set with your childs key worker during their initial
Personal Plan meeting.

We value an open door policy, please speak to Joanne or Mr Houston should you have any worries or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support.

Key Dates:
Monday 13th—Monday 20st October — Centre Closed
Tuesday 21st October—Centre Reopens

Tuesday 28th October—5tar Group Story & Rhyme Time

Wednesday 29th October—>Sunshine Story & Rhyme Time
Thursday 30th October—Rainbow Story & Rhyme Time
Friday 31st October—Halloween Party

Thursday 13th November—World Kindness Day

Friday 14th November—Children In Need (Further details 1o follow)

Week of 17th November—Progress reviews (Further details o
follow)

Wednesday 19th November—Flu Immunisations

*Please scan this QR code to access school holidays for

2025—2026 *

Helpful Hints

It is helpful if your child brings a backpack to the ECC
with a change of clothes (especially socks) and any person-
al care items needed

Please label items of clothi such as j ers and
cardigans, with your child's name.

There is a uniform swap shop available all year round. You
can donate items your child has outgrown and/or take any
items that your child may need. This is usually in the ECC
corridor. Please remove names before donating to the swap
shop to prevent confusion.

Please provide waterproof clothing (clearly labelled)
for your child and wellington boots.

Staffing Update
We are delighted to welcome Chloe Bentley to
the team. Chloe has taken on the role of Early
Learning and Childcare Support Assistant. She
will work everyday from 10am—2pm.

Tracy Caven is joining the Centre on Monday
the 6th of October 2025. She is an Early
Learning and Childcare Practitioner and, along
with Tracey Callaghan, will be Key Worker to
the Rainbow group.

I'm sure you will all join us in warmly welcoming
them both into Fenwick ECC.
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The Centre will close on Friday the 10th of
October 2025 and re-open on Tuesday 21st
of October 2025.

If you have any fun adventures during the
holiday, please pop some photos on your
child's Learning Journal. The children love to
share their experiences with their friends
and are all gaining confidence speaking to
large groups while showing their photos.
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